
 

BADMINTON NORTH HARBOUR JUNIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL LEAGUE 2018 

NOTES TO THE DRAW 

 

Thank you for your entries into the Junior Secondary School Badminton League for term 3.  The draws and schedules 

have been completed and are attached to this email and can be found electronically on our website www.bnh.org.nz 

As we have a restricted number of courts and weeks available to us (considering we must play Intermediate Schools 

League as well), we are playing at the Active Badminton Centre in Apollo Drive for the schools that are located North of 

Constellation Drive or of proximity.  This will be for Boys & Girls B Grade only. 

The six teams that are scheduled to play at the Active Badminton Centre are from schools that are located either North 

of Constellation Drive or near this venue.   

Overview of competition grades: 

BOYS A/B GRADE: 

This is a combined grade due to insufficient numbers entered into A grade.  Because of the numbers and the limited 

courts, the draws are not ideal, however I have done the best with the court availability and the number of weeks 

available.  This grade is set up for three stages of play and I will email you with updates when the draws move into the 

different stages to confirm when your teams are playing. 

BOYS B GRADE NORTH: 

This section has six teams and will play as one round robin draw and will then split into a top three, bottom three round 

robin. In the second stage each team will have a bye. 

GIRLS A/B GRADE: 

This section is a combined grade and has seven teams and will play one round robin followed by a finals day for the top 

six teams.  The team that finishes seventh in the round robin will not play in the finals.  Each team in the first round 

robin will have a bye.   

GIRLS B GRADE NORTH: 

This section has five teams entered and the draw will begin with a round robin draw.  After stage 1 the teams will move 

into a knock out draw that will ultimately find the winning team in this grade. 

Each week we ask that TIC’s, parents, and players check the draws online to double check they are playing (if they have 

byes in their draws) so teams do not turn up unnecessarily.  Please make sure all teams are at their respective venues by 

3.45pm each week to allow time to fill in their tie sheets and organise their teams to start sharply at 4pm.  All play will 

conclude no later than 5.30pm. 

We look forward to a successful and enjoyable competition.  Below is the link to the online draws and schedules. 

http://www.tournamentsoftware.com/sport/tournament.aspx?id=DB066D7E-C41F-4941-B22A-ECA78BAAF5B2 

 


